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Congratulations to Jordan Chillon on being selected to be a part of the Sorensen Institute's 2019 

Political Leaders program. Jordan is one of 36 individuals selected for this year's program, which is a 

leadership development program for residents of Virginia interested in becoming more active in public 

service, whether as community leaders or as elected officials. The program meets once a month from 

March until December throughout Virginia and focuses on three core subjects: ethics in public service, 

public policy and influencers in the political process. 

For more information, click here.
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